

























2019-2020 Helping Hands of Roseville Board of Directors: 
Back Row:  Norma Carrico, Sylvia Arnold, Deb Johnston, Karen Starbuck, Steve 'Flint' McCullough 

Front Row:  Denise McIntyre, Cheryl Britt, Cyndy Hunter, Amy Corman, Janet Steiner, Grace McCrery

June 2019 Proud Member Agency

            Helping Hands of Roseville 
                N E W S L E T T E REst. 2012

To sign up for or discontinue receiving the Helping Hands monthly newsletter, please contact us at HelpingHands.Roseville@gmail.com

The Community's support through both food and 
monetary gifts makes it possible for Helping Hands 
to continue to assist families in need of additional 
food supplies.


This month a special thank you goes out to:

Western Illinois Accounting and Tax, Roseville

Sugar Tree Grove UP Church, Monmouth

Brad & Danielle Beard, Roseville

Roseville Christian Church

PEO Chapter N

The Stropes Family

Jerry Schrader

The Helping Hands Food Pantry of Roseville exists to improve quality of life for Warren County residents by providing 
assistance to families in need and by developing programs to strengthen families and individuals.

Come be a 

HELPING HAND!

Roseville's food pantry is always 
looking for additional volunteers.  If 
you've been thinking about sharing a 
little time with your community, 
please give Cheryl Britt a call.

Here Max McIntyre helps repackage 
bulk oatmeal packets into paper 
sacks.  

Macomb's HyVee Donates 
To Helping Hands 

Twice each month, Macomb's HyVee 
bakery donates their surplus 
to Roseville's Food Pantry.  
Helping Hands would like to 
extend a warm thank- 
you to them for their 
sharing spirit.

River Bend's Partners in Ending Hunger Training 
meets at Roseville Community Center.


The annual training session for the 
southern quadrant of River Bend Food 
Bank's partner region met at RCC to 
review procedures and learn about 
progress made in the past year towards 
the goal of ending hunger in eastern Iowa 
and western Illinois.  Pictured is Bob 
Evans of River Bend as he shares information on each of the 
counties that work as partner agencies with the food bank.

Photos by Norma C.
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